
We need your help staying energy efficient this summer! Schools have never had
as many occupants during the summer as they will this year, and their capacity to
manage the heat will be tested as we move into Next Level Learning.

Building and engineering staff will be doing their best to help maintain comfortable
temperatures in all buildings, but we will need to work together to manage this
challenge. We appreciate your patience as we focus on ensuring students have a
comfortable learning environment. You can help by...

Printing & Publications, in partnership with PrintReleaf
and Xerox, are funding reforestation efforts. The
paper consumption at P&P is used to calculate a
“paper footprint”, which is equal to a specific and
accurate number of trees. New trees are planted in
direct relation to this usage. 
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Happy End of Spring & Start of Next Level Learning!

Printing & Publications Planted Over 950 Trees

All of these efforts - from planting trees to conserving energy - contribute to
OPS' larger mission and Strategic Plan as we work to become better stewards of
our environment and preserve our planet for generations to come.

Contact kate@verdisgroup.com with any questions or concerns.

June 2021

...that's equal to nearly 8 MILLION sheets of paper!

Turning off lights when a room is vacant
Shutting off computer monitors and projectors when not in use
Unplugging electronics if possible 
Switching off half of the lights in a room if there’s enough natural light


